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October 16, 2019
Re: Notice of Variance Request #100 Beach Plum Ln., Chilmark Assessor Parcel 21-78
VLS&E Job No. 567-8
Dear Abutter,
The Chilmark Board of Health requires that any Disposal Works Permit applicant requesting variances to
the local Board of Health and/or Massachusetts Title 5 regulations must notify abutters to the project of

the Board of Health meeting and hearing where the variance request will be considered. Therefore, this
letter is to notify you that a Board of Health hearing will be held at the Chilmark Town Hall:

November 6, 2019 at 5:30 P.M.

The following variances are being sought from Chilmark Board of Health and Regulations:

e Leaching facility to leaching facility separation in Coastal District 300’ required: 255’ proposed.

Complete copies of the plan may be examined at the Chilmark Board of Health (508)-645-2105 or this
office. Please call the Board of Health or this office with any questions regarding this notice.

Sincerely,

&

Reid G. Silva, PE/ PLS
Professional Engineer
Professional Land Surveyor
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